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OMB Burden Statement
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: NIH, Project Clearance Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974, Bethesda, MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-0648*).  Do not return the completed form to this address. 
Pre-Survey Outreach Email
Dear [Partner Name],
Thank you for registering for this year’s NEHEP Partnership Summit! We would like to hear from you about what topics align with your/your organization’s priorities and interests. Your feedback will help us ensure productive and engaging conversations during the summit.  
Take the 5–10-minute survey by Friday, 3/3. [link to survey]
If you have any questions, please contact Briah Stokes at briah@communicatehealth.com.
Thank you for your ongoing support!
Sincerely,
Amy (Capitol Consulting)



Post-Survey Outreach Email
Dear Partner Name,
Thank you for participating in this year’s NEHEP Partnership Summit! We would like to hear from you about your experiences at the summit. Your feedback will help us improve our summit in future years.
Take the online 5–10-minute survey by Wednesday, 3/29. [link to survey]
If you have any questions, please contact Briah Stokes at briah@communicatehealth.com.
Thank you for your ongoing support!
Sincerely,
Amy (Capitol Consulting)
